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OUR DAY

Our day is a 

balance of 

structured learning 

such as phonics (to 

teach essential 

skills) and free 

flow.

During free flow 

activities, the 

children will 

engage in a variety 

of learning.





OUR TOPICS

We use a scheme 

called Cornerstones 

as a basis for the 

planning in our 

Early Years class. 

This scheme is 

based on different 

questions, which 

spark children’s 

imagination. 

It also provides an 

opportunity for lots 

of different stories 

to be told. 



OUR STORIES

Here are the books 

we use as part of 

the Cornerstones 

planning. 

We read a new book 

each week.

These books then go 

into the book corner 

to encourage 

independent 

reading.



OUR MATHS OVERVIEW

We follow the White Rose Maths

scheme at Lambs Lane. 

This is a scheme that develops 

children’s maths mastery, allowing 

them to gain a deep understanding 

and be able to give an explanation 

for their answer. 



READ WRIT E INC PHONICS

We follow the Read Write Inc phonic 

scheme at Lambs Lane. 

A parent phonics workshop will be 

set up in September with our 

phonics leader and EYFS/ KS1 

teachers.

We will demonstrate how best to 

support your child in their phonic/ 

reading development at home.



READING AT HOME

We ask that children read at home at least 

5 times a week. 

This might be: 

• Reading their phonic book to an adult or 

older sibling 

• Listening to someone read to them

• Reading some phonic word cards

• Echo read to build fluency

This should be recorded in their reading 

record. These are checked weekly in class. 





UNIFORM

• Navy sweatshirt or cardigan with school badge

• White polo shirt or plain white shirt

• Grey or black trousers or shorts

• Grey skirt or tunic

• Red check Summer dress or playsuit

• Grey or black socks, white socks can be worn in the Summer

• Grey or black tights, white tights can be worn in the Summer

• Black school shoes (no heels or boots, no trainers)

• Long hair must be tied back throughout the day

Velcro shoes are preferable for reception children as it 

supports their independence. However, if they have learnt how 

to tie laces at home, this is fantastic!

Book bags can be purchased from our uniform supplier direct. 

Please see the website. 

We do not recommend large 

rucksacks as there is often 

not enough room on the pegs 

and the children struggle to 

organize their things.



UNIFORM

For PE:

T-shirt (in team colour)

Navy or black shorts

Navy or black tracksuit bottoms – winter only

Plimsolls or trainers

A drawstring bag to keep it in

PE kit should be brought to school on a Monday and taken home on Friday.

Please make sure all items of clothing and shoes are 

clearly labelled.

Information on labels can be found on our school website.



BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

If you know that you will be needing to use the 

breakfast or after school club when your child 

starts in September, please fill out the form in your 

pack before the end of term. This will ensure that 

your child’s place is secured ready for the start of 

the term.



PTA

The school Parent Teacher Association welcomes all willing and 

supportive parents to contribute to various school events throughout 

the year. If interested, please contact the office team.



Any 

questions?


